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I believe in coos county and rural counties of Oregon, you should legally be able to 

use your all terrain vehicle on public roads (non interstate). This is a great thing. It 

opens the doors for outside tourism, pumping more income into the Oregon 

economy. I live in Klamath county. We could benefit from this passing in our county 

for further tourism opportunities as well. This overall would benefit our economy in 

Oregon, it draws people from other states that it is not legal to move here. (Buy 

homes, more jobs, more spending in our state)  

Montana, Arizona, and Utah have this already in place. 

The vehicles have to be registered with a plate, turn signals, and horns. This would 

also drive more DMV revenue for the state.  


